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Generic Office of Engineering  
Technology 
<oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov> 

2006/11/14 23:42

To Tetsuya.Hashimoto@jp.ul.com

cc

Subject Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 951766)

Inquiry: 

Thank you for your cooperation.  
We would like to confirm regarding the label location.  
Could you please give us opinion of FCC?

We understand that FCC ID label cannot be on the removable cover such as battery cover 
where users remove as they use.  
However, when the label is located on the cover where users do not remove as they use, 
but on the cover, can you allow it?  
More specifically, please refer to the attached photo.  
There is a speaker inside the cover shown in the photo.  This cover is only for 
maintenance purpose, and users do not remove this cover as they use.  
The label is adhered over the screws of the cover by the adhesive which is not easy to be 
peeled off.  
For users to try to open this cover means to damage the device.

Can you allow this case of the label location?
We appreciate your prompt reply.

Response: 
Yes this is acceptable

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the 
OET Inquiry System to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.


